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We are     urworth  
Welcome to the ninth edition of our newsletter. No mention of 

ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀǎ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎ ς happy half term 

everyone! 

 

Remember you can also follow @HurworthSchool if you are old  

enough to have an account but please make sure you follow all  

ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ǊǳƭŜǎ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ if you are on social media  

or gaming platforms. wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ȅƻǳ ǎƘƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ōŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ friend 

requests to any member of staff at school. 

 

    
    
    



 

EDITION 9 22ND MAY 2020 

    
    
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If youΩve got a social media 
account the video these stills are 
taken from is on there ς we hope 

you like it!  

 


